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2016 presidential campaign.
Comey was accused of
leaking grand jury

subpoenas in an attempt to
damage Trump. Virtually

every senator wanted to get
Comey’s opinion on the
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Supreme Court Justice Dies
at Home Surrounded by

Family “Chairman, I don’t
think Bob Mueller should

win the presidency. I don’t
think he’s someone who
should be the president.
And I don’t think, even if
he were justified in the
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mid-80s, his investigative
style of ‘Let’s put

together a center-left
coalition of Democrats and
Republicans to take on this
president’ is workable,”
Comey said in his opening
statement. “And so I hope
that the American people
are able to see that Bob

Mueller is a good man. He’s
a good man in a difficult
job. But I think his job is

to get to the truth. We
know what he’s doing. He’s
not hiding the goods. He’s
not spinning the goods.
He’s showing the goods.
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He’s not trying to cover
them up,” Comey said.

Democrats on the committee
were not interested in

Comey’s message. “I think
if you’ve answered the
question, ‘ 3e33713323
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